PARK CITY

Community Development/Engineering
Building and Planning Departments

October 19, 1987

Patrick J. Sweeney
MPE Inc.

P.O. Box 2429

Park City, UT 84060

NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION ACTION

Project Description: Revision to Sweeney MPD, Relocation of
12 units equivalents to accommodate the proposed Ski Run
under the Town Lift.

Date of Meeting: October 14, 1987

Action Taken By Planning Commission: APPROVED

Conditions of Approval:

1. The Sweeney MPD approval documents shall be revised to
reflect the relocation of 12 units as follows:

a. Relocating 5 unit equivalents from the lower Town
Lift Midstation to the upper Town Lift Midstation.
The original height parameters will not be
modified, but the footprint of the Town Lift
Midstation site will be modified slightly.

b. Relocating 2 unit equivalents from the Sheen
parcel and 2 from the MPE parcel. Two of these
units would be relocated off the King Road, one
off of Upper Norfolk, and one off of 5th Street.

c. Relocating 3 unit equivalents from the Buck parcel
to Coalition West. The current proposal for
Coalition West is based on all residential units,
If some commercial unit equivalents were used,
congistent with the HRC Zone, the 3 additional
units could be absorbed within the existing
proposed envelope.

Park City Municipal Corporation * 445 Marsac Avenue * PO. Box 1480 - Park City, UT 84060 * (801) 649-9321



2. That all conditions of the original Sweeney MPD remain
in effect (copy enclosed).

3. That the City Engineer approve a preliminary design for
the dwellings proposed off of upper Norfolk and King
Road, and that the plans fully disclose the potential
difficulty and expense in providing vehicular access
and utility service to the parcels, The roadways off
of upper Norfolk and King road shall be private
driveways and will not be maintained or plowed by the
City.

The Planning Commission and Staff shall review these
proposals as conditional wuses. This shall include
review of the design of the structures to insure that

they are designed to minimize visual impact. The
design shall be consistent with the Historic District
Guidelines.

4, The City Engineer has expressed concern over the

feasibility of the units proposed above 5th Street.
These two dwellings shall be subject to the full
conditional use process by the Staff and Planning
Commission. The Planning Commission will have the
discretion to approve or deny the proposed units. The
applicant must demonstrate that all significant impacts
which may result from the construction of these units
can be adequately mitigated.

Date of Expiration: October 14, 1988
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ora L. Seltenri Date
Principal Planner

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

I the undersigned, hereby acknowledge the conditions by
which the project referred to above was approved.

?m ng% 10 [24 /87

Patrick J. Sweeney Date

NO CONSTRUCTION SHALL BE PERMITTED UNTIL A SIGNED COPY OF THIS
LETTER, SIGNIFYING CONSENT TO THE CONDITIONS OUTLINED ABOVE, HAS
BEEN RETURNED TO THE PLANNING DEPARTMENT. '



